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Diary Dates 

12th December - School Christmas Fair  
    3.30pm 

15th December - School Christmas Dinner 

15th December - School Disco 3.30 - 5.30pm 

16th December - Christmas Jumper Day 

16th December - School Breaks Up 

3rd January 2023 - Teacher Training Day 

4th January 2023 - School Re-opens 

Christmas Jumper Day 

 

A reminder that on 16th December we invite 
all staff and children to wear their Christmas 
jumpers, t-shirts, baubles, tinsel, hats,    
whatever you have to really get in to the    
festive spirit on our last day of term.  

Celebration Assembly          

16th December 

 

A reminder that we will not be 

having a Celebration Assembly 

on Friday 16th December. 

Don’t forget our School Lottery! 

 

It is your last chance to enter our first School 
Lottery draw which will be tomorrow. Every 
ticket purchased helps raise money for the 
school for extra curriculum activities. There 
is a guaranteed cash prize winner within the 
school, and even a chance to win a fantastic 
PS5 Bundle! Perfect for Christmas. Please 
follow this link to participate.  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/
school/rothwell-victoria-junior-school 

Poppy Appeal 

 

Thank you to the children who embraced this 
years Poppy Appeal with such enthusiasm. 
They helped raise a fantastic £154.43. We 
know that the British legion is incredibly 
grateful for our support. Thank you. 

Please be Considerate! 

 

Our teachers have noticed an increase in  
parents / carers coming in to school at drop 
off time hoping to speak with them. We hope 
you can appreciate that at this time they are 
assuming responsibility for their full class. If 
you would like to speak with your child’s 
class teacher then please email them to ask 
for a call back. Thank you 

Christmas Fair 

 

Hopefully you are all aware by now that we 
are hosting our Christmas Fair on Monday 
12th December. We have lots of stalls and          
activities to take part in along with               
refreshments available. Please see the          
attached letter for how our fair will work on 
the day 

Jingle Bell, Jingle Bell, Jingle Bell Rock 

 

A final reminder for letter returns and    
payment for our Christmas Disco on Thursday 15th    
December 3.30pm to 5.30pm, our first since 2019! 
Great tunes, Hot Dogs and juice all for £3.00.  A     
reminder that children need collecting from the hall 
at 5.30pm prompt. 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/rothwell-victoria-junior-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/rothwell-victoria-junior-school

